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Clearinghouse Rule 99-112, relating to refresher training requirements in cardiopulmonary
resuscitation (CPR) and first aid for drivers of specialized medical vehicles (SMVs) under the
medical assistance (MA) program has been referred to the Committee on Human Services and
Aging.

Clearinghouse Rule 99-112 is being proposed by the Department of Health and Family Services.
The rule requires drivers to receive refresher training in first aid every 3 years, instead of every 2
years, and requires drivers to maintain CPR certification (done every 2 years), instead of
receiving CPR refresher training every year.

The rule was received on September 28, 1999 and the committee has 30 days to review the rule,
unless additional time is sought from the promulgating agency.

If you would like to receive a copy of Clearinghouse Rule 99-112, please contact me at 6-2253.
If you have an objection to the rule, please let me know by October 14.
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